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Tatsiana Bandaruk 

Environmental Assessment Officer 

Human Resources 

NSW Planning, Industry & Environment 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

Emailed: via Planning portal 

24 June 2020

Our ref: DOC20/489520 

Your ref: SF20/51728 

 

 

 

Dear Ms Bandaruk 

Subject: Culcairn Solar Farm – SSD-10288 – RTS  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response from the 

NSW Department of Regional NSW – Mining, Exploration & Geoscience (MEG) – Geological 

Survey of NSW (GSNSW). 

GSNSW has reviewed the RTS report and has no further concerns with the solar farm proposal. 

Queries regarding the above information should be directed to the GSNSW - Land Use team at 
landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Steven Palmer 

Manager, Land Use Assessment 

Geological Survey of NSW – Mining, Exploration & Geoscience. 
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